
PARENT – TEACHER MEETING ORGANIZED BY DEPARTMENT OF 

GEOGRAPHY 

A Parents Teacher Meeting was held in the Department of Geography to discuss about the 

attendance and progression of Semester 3 GEOA students on 10th January, 2024 at 11.30 am 

in Room No. 7. The meeting was attended by all the guardians of the respective students. The 

attendances of all three core courses (CC5, CC6, and CC7) were calculated to assess the 

regularity and performance of the students. The students with very poor attendance were 

mentioned separately and their guardians were requested to take a serious note about it so that 

their attendance and performance in the class can be improved with time. The teachers also 

informed the guardians about the importance of regular attendance for overall development of 

the performance of their daughters. The guardians expressed their gratitude and declared that 

they were satisfied to attend the meeting whereby they gathered actual knowledge about the 

progression of their wards.  
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